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January 17, 1986

Ms. Dorothy Gunn, Clerk

Pollution Control Board

State of Illinois Center
100 West Randolph Street
Suite 11-500

Chicago, Illinois 60601

Re: Alton Packaging Corp. v. IEPA, PCB 85-145

Dear Ms. Gunn:

I have on today's date received the reporter's transcript of
the January 6, 1986 hearing in the above-entitled matter. I have
noticed one mistake in the transcript which requires correction.
On page 34 at line 2 it is indicated that I made a certain state-
ment. In fact, Mr. Kissel made the statement.

Please let the record show that the transcript should be
corrected to indicate that on page 34 at line 2 "Mr. Ingersoll"
should be changed to read "Mr. Kissel."

W Moim 8, Logesrd)

William D. Ingersoll
Attorney - Advisor
Enforcement Programs
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cc: Richard J. Dovle
Richard J. Kissel




